
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

<Job title> 

 

 

 

Date ECRM meeting 

28 September 2022 

 

Subject type: 

□ New policy or program module 

□ Revision existing policy or program module 

□ Subject on ECRM annual calendar 

x  Other 

 

Decision type: 

x For information 

□ For consultation 

x  For approval 

 

Introduction 

On behalf of the program management of the Research Master in Neuroscience we would like to thank the 

ECRM for the valuable input on the submitted documents for the upcoming midterm review of the program. 

As requested we are hereby providing the ECRM with the following information: 

1. Revised version of the self-evaluation report including the student chapter (appendix 1) 

2. Response of the program management to the questions and remarks made by the committee 

(appendix 2).  

 

The program management is hereby requesting formal consent from the ECRM on the revised self-

evaluation report. The final version of the report will be subsequently submitted to the dean of the faculty, 

and to the rector and the executive board of the university for the formal approval.   

 

 

 

To Education Committee Research Masters 

From Dr. M. de Jeu, program director RM Neuroscience 

J.A. van der Linde, Education Quality Advisor 

Cc. Gemeenschappelijke Vergadering (GV) 

Concerning Midterm review Research Master Neuroscience 

Revised version self-evaluation report & response program 

management on ECRM feedback  

 

Phone  010 7036972 

E-mail  j.a.vanderlinde@erasmusmc.nl  

Our reference  <Our reference> 

Date  13 september 2022 
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